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What have we been learning? 

Last Friday we were extremely lucky to have a visit from Claudia Fragapane the British 
gymnast. The children were amazing and very excited to learn new gymnastics skills from a 

professional 

                     

                                          

 

Jet class have been busy finishing their persuasive letters to Farmer Brown this week in 
English, we have been re reading and editing our letters by correcting our spellings and 

grammar. We have also been applying our knowledge of co ordinating conjunctions to write 
compound sentences about the story ‘Click Click Moo’. 

In Maths we have moved on to adding two two digit numbers not crossing the tens. We have 
been using a range of manipulatives to support our learning including the dienes and numicon. 

We also used the part whole model method to solve missing number sentences. 

 



 

We have been busy learning a variety of farm animal poems with Mrs Barry and performing 
them to eachother in small groups. Ask us to retell our poems to you at home! 

In Art we have been adding colour to our David Hockney inspired pictures, we have been 
making them colourful and bright using pencil crayons. We have added lighter and darker 

tones to our landscapes. 

                                                       

                                       

 

Next Week 
 

We will be combining our English and History 
learning together to research and plan ideas about 

the History of Wickwar ready to write an 
information text after half term. 

 
In Maths we will continue to develop our 

understanding of two digit addition using the number 
line method and partitioning.  

 
In Art we will be putting the finishing touches to our 

David Hockney inspired art work to complete our 
mini outcome ‘What can I see?’. 

  

Home learning 
 
Home learning has been set on Mathletics this week, 

please support your child to complete any learning 
they been allocated. 

 
Important Dates 

 
Parents evening  

Tuesday 17th October  
Thursday 19th October 

 
Now that the weather is changing please make sure 
your child has a coat in school for break times as 

they will be going outside even if it is raining.  
 
 



 

 


